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Mark Arbouine 
HA2 9UU 
 
Dear Planning Team  

I am writing to support the O2 Centre Masterplan proposals planning 
reference number: 2022/0528/P.  
 
The is a chronic shortage of housing across London and Hampstead in 
particular as shown by astronomic property prices. 

Kind regards, 

Mark Arbouine 

 


